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Family Saver

Bray Park Early Learning understands that many families are 
experiencing challenging times with the current high costs of living. 

To further support our families and community, we would like to offer 
families 4 weeks childcare* to help reduce the financial burden. 

*T&C’s apply.

www.brayparkelc.com.au

Call 1300 004 111
Enrol now for 2025 to take advantage of this offer.

4 WEEKS FREE CHILDCARE*



T&C’s
Supporting families facing the high cost of living is important to us, and providing 4 
weeks free childcare can make a significant difference. The Early Bird Family Saver 
will reduce the financial burden on families, allowing them to allocate their resources 
towards essential needs. We’re excited to support families by offering 4 weeks free 
childcare when you enrol your little one with us for 2025! Running from Monday 4th 
November to Tuesday 31st December, 2024.

The following terms and conditions apply to this offer:

•	 This offer is for new enrolments who enrol at Bray Park Early Learning Centre between the dates 
of 04/11/24 and 31/12/24.

•	 You will receive 4 weeks of free childcare, which will be applied to your account on your child’s 5th 
week of care in 2025.

•	 The 4 weeks free refers to how many permanent days the child is enrolled for on commencement 
of care (start date). For example, if your child is initially enrolled for 2 days per week, you will 
receive 2 days per week free childcare for 4 weeks on your 5th week of care. You cannot pick up 
extra days after starting care and ask for these to be included in your 4 weeks of free childcare.

•	 As per our fee policy, your account is required to be up-to-date and a week in advance.  If your 
account is not up to date, or you do not have a payment plan in place, you will forfeit your 4 weeks 
free childcare.
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